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15th October 2019 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Dear Parents and Governors 
 
We would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival Service on Tuesday 
22nd October at St James’ Church, Stedham, starting at 2pm.  The 
church will be open for you to be seated from 1.30pm. 
 
The children will walk down to the church after lunch, taking all their 
belongings so they can be collected directly from the church after the 
service.  If you are unable to attend the service and would like to collect 
your child from school as usual at 3.30pm or if they will be attending After 
School Club, please let the office know so we can walk them back to 
school with us.  
 
This year we have elected to collect food for the Midhurst Foodbank.  We 
would really appreciate it if you could drop off your food donations to the office from Monday 21st 
October 2019.  Suggested donations include:  Rice, pasta, cereal, tea, coffee, lentils, pulses or any 
tinned foods. 
 
We really look forward to sharing our Harvest Festival with you on 22nd October. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Meaby 
Headteacher 
 
 


